
SUNDAY — January 26th 

• Answers Bible Classes: for all ages - 9:30 AM 

• Worship Service: in the auditorium - 10:30 AM 

• Staffed Nursery: For children birth-age 3, down the hall on the left 

• Spark Kid’s Church: for kids age 4 through 4th grade, in the youth 

wing. Children will be dismissed during the service. 

• Fuse Youth Group: for students 4th-7th grade - 6:00-8:00 PM 

• Ignite Youth Group: for students 8th-12th grade - 6:00-8:00 PM 

 

 

TUESDAY— January 28th 
 

 

• Sonshiners Bible Study: for Seniors - 10:30 AM at FBC 
 
 

THURSDAY— February 6th 

 

•  Door of HOPE: For friends and family supporting another through ad-

diction, 6:30 PM at the church.  

 
 

 

• Becky Long-continued healing 

• Ben Kopetan-pray for a kidney, PT 

• Bill Bastion (Kyle Bastion’s father)-

dealing with cancer 

• Dave & Courtney Steckiel-in the pro-

cess of adoption 

• Diane Smith-dealing with cancer, 

pray that it is contained 

• Herb and Colleen Kinney-missions 

direction 

• Laurie-(friend of the Beardslee’s) 

needs a heart transplant 

• Regina Crofut– continued prayers-She 

had a great MRI this week! No tumor 

growth, possible shrinkage! 

• Routes-Baby Paisley-hospitalized 

• Terri Kelsall-dealing with cancer, start-

ed treatment 

• Toni Urban (Tim’s sister)-cancer free 

but is dealing with surgery complica-

tions 

• The Strongs-Our missionaries in Nicara-

gua 

• Many others with health issues, bat-

tling cancer, etc. 

Playground Project Goal: $20,000          
Details are available at the welcome center. Dona-

tions now being accepted and can be dropped in the 

offering boxes-memo “playground”. Thank you! 

February Missions Month @Fellowship 

Sunday, Feb. 9: Steve Douglas-Regional Director, Spanish,                                  

South America for ABWE 

Sunday, Feb. 16: Jim Vogel-Director of Northeast Fellowship of 

Churches 

Saturday, Feb. 22: Get to Know the Missionaries! 
Join the leadership team at the church, 6:00 PM, for an informal 

meet and greet with Jason and Kathy Laird. Bring a snack to share!                               

Everyone welcome! 

Sunday, Feb. 23: Jason and Kathy Laird-Regional Director of West 

and Central Africa for ABWE, Aviation team of Togo,                                        

Missionary Candidates 

Church Lock-Down Safety Meeting 

TODAY following the worship service 
All Volunteers that serve in Spark, nursery, Answers Bible Class, Ignite and Fuse, 

as well as the trustees and safety and leadership team, are asked to attend. 

Any questions please see Pastor Mark. 

SIGN-UP AT THE WELCOME CENTER! 
 Everyone is encouraged to watch this power-

ful, relevant, and informative movie that examines 

the prosperity gospel (the Word of Faith move-

ment) as well as the role of moralistic preaching in 

distorting the  gospel of Jesus Christ.  

You can sign out a free copy at the welcome 

center! You can also rent it through vimeo, Netflix, 

or Amazon.  

Want to be part of t 

he VBS planning 

team? We would love 

to have you join us! 

Planning Meeting 

after church, Feb.2nd 



Name:_____________________________ 

Address:___________________________ 

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Drop this form in an offering box!  

               1-26-20 

Stop by the welcome 

center for information  

on the church and a 

gift for newcomers!  Enjoy a 

free beverage from the station in the 

lobby! Feel free to bring it into our au-

ditorium. Connect with us! 

 

CONTACT US 

• Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor 

       mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212                                                         

 

• Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries 

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      
 

• Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant 

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            
 

• Nathan Mewhort - Director of Young Adult Ministries  

         nate@fbctpa.com, 570-529-2218 

 

• Jason Wright - Lead Deacon, 570-673-8306 
 

 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with addiction. 

Family support group meets 1st & 3rd Thursday each 

month at the church, 6:30 PM. For more information 

please contact Darl and Nancy Brown, 570-297-2205 or 

havehope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are screened and 

have background checks to ensure a safe environment 

for children and youth as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership with 

Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please feel free to 

speak to one of our Pastors for more information. 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

• Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby. 

Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for  your 

faithful support.      

 Monthly Need: $18,334.0 

 January Giving: $2,830.00 (——- 

 Gas Royalty: $439.27 
  

 

 
 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS  

• Giving online is convenient and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. 

Click on “give” at the top of the page, then click “online giving”! 

  

 

121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947       570-297-4818         www.fbctpa.com 

 


